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in response to the questions posed by Roger Clews:  
 
1. Yes, a meaningful change. 
 
2. This change represents an downward turn in demand, which needs to be reflected in on-going 
planning. In addition, demand may drop steeply in the near future due to the pandemic, and this 
possibility needs to be considered too.  
 
Mary Schoeser 
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